Research Sources

Publications

Archibald, Margaret. *By Federal Design: The Chief Architect's Branch of the Department of Public Works, 1881-1914.* Ottawa: Parks Canada, National Historic Parks and Sites Branch, 1983.

Boileau, Marc. The Towers of Time. St. Catherines: Looking Back Press, 2006.

- Campbell, Craig. "Renovated Dundas old post office building re-opens." *Hamilton Spectator* (Hamilton, ON), November 17, 2011. Accessed September 12, 2023. <u>https://www.thespec.com/news/renovated-dundas-old-post-office-building-re-opens/article_cc619caf-ce17-54c1-a5e5-275a97669757.html</u>.
- Fulton, Gordon W. "Ewart, David." Dictionary of Canadian Biography. Accessed September 12, 2023. <u>http://www.biographi.ca/en/bio/ewart_david_15E.html</u>.
- Gillespie Heritage Consulting. "Cultural Heritage Assessment of the former Dundas Post Office, 104 King Street West." Prepared for the City of Hamilton. September 14, 2009.
- Hill, Robert. "Ewart, David." Biographical Dictionary of Architects in Canada. Accessed September 12, 2023. http://dictionaryofarchitectsincanada.org/node/1559.
- *Illustrated Historical Atlas of the County of Wentworth, Ont.* Toronto: Page & Smith, 1875. Accessed June 14, 2023.

https://www.historicmapworks.com/Map/CA/182/Dundas+Town/Wentworth+Coun ty+1875/Ontario/.

Maudsley, Kathryn. "Peene, Alfred Wavell." In *Dictionary of Hamilton Biography Volume III*, edited by T. Melville Bailey, 167. Hamilton: W. L. Griffin Printing Limited, 1992.

- Miller, Marilyn & Joe Bucovetsky. "The Valley Town." In *Continuity with Change*, edited by Mark Fram & John Weiler, 105-176. Toronto: Dundurn Press, 1984.
- Newcombe, Olive. *Picturesque Dundas Update 1981.* Hamilton: D.G. Seldon Printing Limited, 1981.
- Newcombe, Olive. *The Wheels of Progress.* Dundas: The Dundas Historical Museum, 1980.
- Norris, Darrell. *Beyond Paradise: Building Dundas 1793-1950.* Erin: Boston Mills Press, 1996.

Smith, Marcus. Map of the Town of Dundas in the Counties of Wentworth and Halton, Canada West. 1:100. "McMaster University Digital Archive." 1852. Accessed June 14, 2023.

http://digitalarchive.mcmaster.ca/islandora/object/macrepo%3A61445.

- "The Dundas Post Office." Dundas Museum & Archives. Accessed September 12, 2023. https://map.dundasmuseum.ca/listings/the-post-office/.
- MacLeod, Meredith. "A stamp of approval for the former post office." *Hamilton Spectator* (Hamilton, ON), Nov. 26, 2011.
- "New post office will likely be located on King Street." *Hamilton Spectator* (Hamilton, ON), Sept. 17, 1908.
- "Dundas must move quickly if it wants new post office." *Hamilton Spectator* (Hamilton, ON), Jan. 28, 1909.